
                                                                 

 

We would like to welcome new mothers to A Mother’s Place “Too”!  The Atkins Library location has 

been established to help provide you with a private and quiet location for you to use while nursing your 

baby and is available to our faculty, staff and students.   In order to provide the best access for all who 

want to use this room, the following guidelines have been established to assist our new mothers.   

 

❖ You may sign up for the time you plan to use A Mother’s Place “Too” in Human Resources, 

Employee Relations, King Building, Room 113.  This will allow us to coordinate when the room is 

available and allow you to schedule your break times appropriately.  Once signed up, a key for 

Atkins G38 will be issued to you by the Library Facilities Department and we will provide you with 

information about picking up your key from the campus key shop. 

 

❖ You may have food or drinks in A Mother’s Place “Too”, but we ask you please remove all trash 

from the room after use. The ladies’ restroom is available across the hall (room G12). 

 

❖ Please notify the Human Resources coordinator when you will no longer be using the facility. You 

will be responsible for returning your key to the campus key shop. 

 

Individuals interested in using or visiting A Mother’s Place “Too” may contact one of the following Human 

Resources Representatives: Cindy Edwards at (704) 687-0658 or by email at ckedward@uncc.edu or April 

Edwards at (704) 687-0650 or by email at april.edwards@uncc.edu. If neither of these individuals is 

unavailable, please contact the Employee Relations front desk at (704) 687-0659 for assistance. 

In addition to the Atkins location, the original A Mother’s Place, located in the College of Health and 

Human Services (CHHS), Room 305 is also available to new mothers.  Located on the 3rd floor of the CHHS 

Building, A Mother's Place, established July 2010, is the University's first room to provide nursing mothers 

with a private place to express breast milk for her nursing child. For more information about utilizing this 

resource please contact Ashton Atmore at aatmore@uncc.edu. 
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